
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Holiday Announcement: Muharram 
 

Dear Students, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow Wednesday, July 17, 
2024, in observance of the auspicious occasion of Muharram. Classes will resume as per the 
usual schedule from, Thursday July 18, 2024.  
 
 

Thank you and warm regards 
 
 
              Principal 
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